
From: Chris Ashby
To: CELA
Cc: Chris Gerber
Subject: RE: MUR 8009 - JD Vance for Senate Inc. - Designation of Counsel and Request for Extension.
Date: Monday, July 25, 2022 5:53:01 PM

Ms. Ross - 

On behalf of JD Vance for Senate Inc., I write to request a brief additional extension of time to 
respond to the complaint in MUR 8009 - from Thursday, July 28, to Friday, August 5.  This 
extension is necessary due to deadlines that have arisen in other matters my firm is engaged in, 
and will give us the opportunity to more fully respond to and brief the issues at stake in the 
complaint.

Thanking you and the Commission in advance for your consideration, I am

Sincerely,
Chris

Chris Ashby

Please note our new office address:
Ashby Law
625 North Washington Street, Suite 325
Alexandria, Virginia 22314

ashby.law

IRS Circular 230 Disclosure: Any tax advice that may be contained in this 
communication (including in any attachments) is not intended or written to be used, 
and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding any penalties under the Internal 
Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any 
transaction(s) or tax-related matter(s) that may be addressed herein.

Sent via Superhuman

MUR800900107




